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Dear UofM Students:
 
In our conPnuing effort to support students addressing the unique challenges presented by COVID-19, the
CARES Act provided funds to insPtuPons of higher educaPon to give direct financial assistance to eligible
students. The University of Memphis recently received funding under this Act and will begin disbursing to
eligible students once related protocols, in accordance with the criteria arPculated by the federal
government, are finalized. The U.S. Department of EducaPon has provided guidance on how these funds
should be allocated with the goal of assisPng students with need defined by FAFSA documentaPon already on
file. The University expects to begin disbursing funds this week. 
 
For addiPonal informaPon on the processing of your eligible CARES Act emergency funds, please contact the
University and Student Business Services at usbs@memphis.edu. 

For the most up-to-date informaPon, please visit the University’s FAQs page
at memphis.edu/health/coronavirus/university-faqs.php.

Regards, 

 
M. David Rudd, Ph.D., ABPP
President
DisPnguished University Professor of Psychology

The University of Memphis 
341 AdministraPon Building 
Memphis, TN 38152 
901.678.2234 | mdrudd@memphis.edu
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